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HALE PLACE NEWS 

 

Dear Friends of Hale Place, 

As always we have lots of activities going on throughout July, along with a 

new addition to our garden spaces. 

___________________________________________________________ 

Freshly picked tomatoes and courgette from our very own vegetable patch, 

to create a new dish for our summer menu, baked courgette, bacon and 

tomato frittata. It’s a big hit!  
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HALE PLACE NEWS 

 

A new Gazebo which we like to call the (Witch’s Hut) has been installed in 

the garden, another area for lunch’s, visitation, and activities. The Witch’s 

Hut has curtains that go all around, so it can even be used on wet and 

rainy days. 

___________________________________________________________ 

Another trip to the Spa Valley Railway in Tunbridge Wells enjoyed by all.. 
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HALE PLACE NEWS 

 

Judith was busy creating the cakes whilst the staff team organised birthday 

parties for Patsy and Daphne who were accompanied by a few friends to 

celebrate their birthdays with a cream tea at The Burrows in Boughton Mon 

Chelsea. 
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